
Effective June 10, 2019, the Walker 

River is under a flood warning. 

 

Until further notice,  

flood mitigation water  

will be available for all users. 
 

 

Note: This water will not be held against 
your duty and users who can benefit from 

the extra water are urged to use it.  

 

*** Please do not order the flood mitigation water if 

the intent is to have it flow back into the drains; the 

drains already have a significant amount of water in 

them and filling them with flood mitigation water 

will not help with drainage efforts *** 


